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Pre-Bid Addendum #3 
  
 

Bid for the Water Department Building Addition, Contract 2022-09, is canceled. The project will be re-bid 
as a Single-Prime Contract under a PLA Agreement on 7/13/22. 

 

 

Response to RFI: 

1. None. 

Revisions to Drawings: 

2. None. 

Revisions to Project Manual: 

3. None. 
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